
 

 
12th October 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
 
 
Your son/daughter’s progress report is now accessible via the online reporting system. The Progresso 
link can be found at the bottom of the Campion School’s 
homepage http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk.  
 
This progress report contains a target grade for the end of Key Stage 4. The attainment level is an 
indication at what level your son/daughter is currently working at. In addition there are judgements 
regarding effort, behaviour and completion of homework.  
 
 
Obviously we are very close to exams. We would encourage students to attend revision sessions as 
outlined in the Year 11 Root that comes out each week. Further information about the revision 
sessions just prior to exams will be given to students shortly. A copy will be sent to you too. At this 
stage encouragement and support are the most important factor in changing grades.  
 
If you have any specific questions about your son/daughter’s progress in a certain subject, please 
contact the subject teacher directly.  If you have more general questions about the progress report 
format or about your son/daughter’s progress in general, please contact your son/daughter’s Form 
Tutor or Mrs Langthorne  as Achievement Lead  and Mrs McKenna as Year Manager for Year 11  or 
Mr McGeown, Assistant Head teacher with a key responsibility for Year 11 Progress. 
 
Thank you for your continued support with your son/daughter’s academic progress at Campion 
School. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Isobel Ashmead 
Assistant Headteacher 

http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk/

